
 

Your response 
Questions concerning Ofcom’s draft general statement of policy under section 105Y of the 
Communications Act 2003 (see Annex A5). 

Question Your response 
Consultation question 1: Do you have any 
comments on our proposed approach to 
compliance monitoring? 

 N  
 
The paper is not written in plain English as does 
not set out the issues that you wish people to 
comment on in a clear widely understood 
manner.  It is offcom gobblegook 
 
 
 
 
 

Consultation question 2: Do you have any 
comments on our proposed approach to 
testing? 
 

Basically Digital Voice VOIP relys on power 
delivered to the dwelling. In the event of a 
power cut the telephones will stop working!. 

Consultation question 3: Do you have any 
comments on our proposed approach to 
enforcement?  
 

The mobile network coverage maps provided by 
the network operators are by and large a work 
of fiction for many rural users 

Consultation question 4: Do you have any 
comments on our proposed approach to 
reporting security compromises?  
 

 

Consultation question 5: Do you have any 
comments on our proposed approach to 
information sharing? 
 

Plain English, documentation 

Consultation question 6: Do you have any 
other comments on our draft statement of 
general policy set out at Annex A5 to this 
consultation? 

In the event emergency services cannot be 
summoned due to failures within the telephone 
network Who is Responsible 

 



Questions concerning Ofcom’s draft guidance on resilience requirements in sections 105A to D of 
the Communications Act 2003 (see Annex A6). 

Question Your response 
Consultation question 7: Do you have any 
comments on our proposed approach to 
resilience set out in section 4 of the draft 
guidance at Annex A6 to this consultation? 

N Most recent power cuts exceed 4hours 
 

Consultation question 8: Do you have any 
comments on our proposed resilience 
guidance set out in section 5 of the draft 
guidance at Annex A6 to this consultation? 

 

Consultation question 9: Do you have any 
other comments on our draft guidance set out 
at Annex A6 to this consultation? 

 

 


